
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear parents/carers, 

 

Next week is Anti Bullying week across the whole of the country. Anti-Bullying Week shines a 

spotlight on bullying and encourages all children, teachers and parents to take action against 

bullying throughout the year. The theme this year is 'The change starts with us`. 

 

As a school and college we would like to share in and offer our young people the opportunity to 

express themselves and appreciate individuality and uniqueness. To know that we can all help and 

support change through reporting bullying to a trusted adult. 

 

To help raise awareness for Anti-Bullying Week, all students have to do to take part is wear odd 

socks to school/college, on Tuesday 12th November. 

 

Many thanks in appreciation 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  

  

Mrs A Huggett 

Curriculum Lead for PSHE 

 


